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April 3, 2023 

 

TO: The Honorable President and        

 Members of the City Council 

 Room 400 City Hall 

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

 

The Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology (BCIT) has completed its 

review of Council Bill 22-0136R. The purpose of this bill is to invite the City Solicitor and 

representatives from the Department of Finance, the Baltimore City Office of Information 

& Technology, the Mayor’s Office of Immigrant Affairs, and the Office of Equity and 

Civil Rights to discuss the status of the Baltimore City Municipal Identification Card 

Program, including obstacles, solutions, and a timeline for implementation.  

 

BCIT defers to the Mayor’s Office of Children and Family Success and the Digital Services 

Team, as they are leading the implementation of the Municipal ID program as it relates to 

Council Bill 22-0136R. BCIT is serving in a supportive role to the program. We look 

forward to attending and participating in the upcoming hearing.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511.  

 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Interim Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  

Dr. Debra Y. Brooks, Executive Director, Mayor’s Office of Children and Family 

Success  
  Mr. Justin Elsasz, Chief Data Office, Office of the Baltimore City Administrator 

Mx. Shelby Switzer, Director, Digital Services Team 

Ms. Simone Johnson, Deputy City Administrator, Office of the Baltimore City 

Administrator 
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